
Dear Students,  

The Office for Student Affairs of the University of Warsaw would like to invite all the non-EU citizens 

for two information meetings on legal issues concerning residence in Poland. The meetings will be 

conducted by representatives of International Organization for Migration – the leading 

intergovernmental organization specialized in migration law. 

The programme of the meetings includes: 

 Legalization of residence in Poland (visa, permanent residence permit) 

 Differences between student visa and a temporary residence permit 

 Procedure of application for a residence permit 

 Taking up a job during studies 

 Legalization of stay after obtaining university diploma 

 Polish origin and Card of the Pole holders’ rights 

The meeting conducted in English will be held on 24th of May (Wednesday) at 2.15 p.m. and the 

meeting conducted in Russian will be held on 26th of May (Friday) at 2.15 p.m., both in the Main 

Campus. The exact place will be sent via email to registered participants. 

Each meeting will last approximately one hour. 

Participation in the meeting is completely free of charge upon registration through this online form: 

https://goo.gl/forms/ep7c2vf7LXBHnVO02 . Registration will be open till 22nd of May. 

Please pass this invitation to all the students who might be interested in participating in the meetings 

(it is addressed only to non-EU citizens).  

In case of any questions please do not hesitate to contact Katarzyna Basisty, 

k.basisty@adm.uw.edu.pl 

 

Best regards, 

Katarzyna Basisty  
Sekcja Zagraniczna Biura Spraw Studenckich,  
Uniwersytet Warszawski 
International Section of the Office for Student Affairs,  
University of Warsaw 
ul. Krakowskie Przedmieście 26/28, 00-927 Warszawa 
Pałac Kazimierzowski, pokój 20c 
e-mail: k.basisty@adm.uw.edu.pl  
+48 22 55 24 083 
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